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Introduction 

These guidelines have been agreed with the parent and pupil council following 

consultation with all stakeholders in 2016. 

Why we encourage school uniform in Deerpark Primary School 

School uniform has many benefits for your child, you, the school and the wider 

community.  Benefits include: 

 giving your child a pride in, and a sense of belonging to their school 

 giving your child an equality of appearance which discourages competition 

 aids safety and identification of pupils on trips out with school 

 heightening the reputation of the school in the community 

What does our uniform look like? 

Deerpark Primary School uniform consists of  

 Navy blue sweatshirt, jumper, cardigan (with or without school logo) 

 White polo shirt or shirt (with or without school logo) 

 Black, grey or navy trousers, skirt or pinafore  

 Appropriate footwear 

Uniform items with the school logo can be purchased from the school office 

throughout the school year. 

Primary One pupil uniforms can be purchased at our Induction Days in June or 

directly from the school office.  

Football colours/strips and hoodies with large logos are not permitted at 

any time, including PE, and children will be asked to remove them. 

Outdoor Clothing  

The school will provide suitable waterproofs for outdoor learning for every 

child. These are kept and laundered in school.  


